
NOTICES- 12/11/23 

1.There will be breakfast stalls after the masses tomorrow/today morning from 

7.30 am to 11.30 am. Kindly patronise and mingle with your fellow 

parishioners. 

2.We will be conducting Vacation Bible Joy from 13th to 18th Nov. 2023 from 

9.00 am to 12.00 noon in the Church Extn. The theme is : ‘Journeying with the 

Lord’. We encourage you to please send your children for this program. They 

can also invite their cousins n friends visiting you to join for these days of 

learning and fun. Registration forms are available with the Sunday School 

Teachers. These forms are to be filled and handed over to respective teachers 

along with Rs 100/-. We are also looking for sponsors for snacks for the VBJ 

days.  Volunteers may help the Sunday School teachers with the activities. 

Those interested in sponsoring or volunteering please contact your respective 

class teacher. 

 

3.The Parish Media Cell is organising an Online Talent Video Contest, 

Good Shepherd's Children Got Talent for children of classes 1 to 9. The contest 

will involve shooting a video showcasing one's talents. Further details will be 

provided at Sunday School and on the Community Groups in addition to being 

posted on the Notice Board. Parents please encourage your children to 

participate. 

4.Centre for Social Action(CSA) of the Archdiocese of Bombay, as part of their 

mission outreach initiative, works in Raigad with tribal community to train them 

for generating sustainable livelihoods. Food and non food products made by the 

tribal will be put up for sale in our parish on Saturday and Sunday 18th and 19th 

November after each mass.  

5.Application for The Bombay Catholic Sabha academic awards have been 

announced. The last date is 30th Nov 23. Please refer the Notice board for 

details. 

6.The Bombay Catholic Sabha is organising a Drawing Competition for the 

children of our parish on Sunday, 19th November 2023 at 11.00am. Entry 

Forms are available at the BCS Help-desk and with Sabha Committee Member. 

 

7.The Senior Citizens, "Golden Hearts" are organizing World Elders Night on 

Sunday 3rd December, at Good Shepherd Convent Lawns from 7 pm onwards. 



All Elders are requested to participate in the program. Subsidized entry passes 

are available with the committee members and at the counter outside the church. 

The cut off date is 1s 27 November 2023. 

8.Christmas Choir practice will commence from 17th November, Friday at 

7:30pm in the blue room. All parishioners are welcome to join. Those interested 

kindly contact Althea Miranda- 9892607308. 

9.Last Sunday’s collection was Rs. 94,212/-. 

 Box Collection for October'23- Rs. 17,027/-. 

 Box intentions for All Souls day- Rs. 1,03,790/- 

 1st Friday Collection of November' 23- Rs. 42,415/-. 

Thank you for your generosity. 


